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Planned Maintenance Patch Grading May/June 2022
Kangarooby Road, Waterview Road, Goodwins Lookout Road, Stoney Hill Road,

Bennet Road, Blazley Road. For more information please contact Infrastructure and

Operations on (02) 6340 2070.

Committee Members Needed
Council is seeking expressions of interest for community members to join the 
Natural Resource Management Committee and Access Committee. These

committees act as advisory bodies for Council in relation to matters which may

impact upon the Council and wider community. All enquiries can directed to Larissa

Hackett, Director - Environmental Services on 6340 2051.

Grazing Opportunity
Expressions of interest are sought from interested persons for the use of

approximately 10.5 hectares of land at Lot 1 & Lot 2 DP 1118115 at Darbys Falls.

Interested persons must obtain an information pack and submit a nominated price,

to be received at Council by 4.00 pm, Tuesday 31 May 2022. For further information

please contact: Jenny White Technical Officer – Property on 02 6340 2077 or email

jwhite@cowra.nsw.gov.au. 

Makerspace @ Cowra Library
Get creative at the Cowra Library! We provide the FREE stuff – you bring you

imagination! Open to children of all ages, from 10.00 – 11.30am every Saturday

during school terms. 

Now’s the time to have your say on 
Council’s long-term planning

Cowra 2036, Cowra Shire Council’s draft Community Strategic Plan, is now

on public exhibition until Friday 10th June 2022. 

Cowra 2036 is a community-owned strategic plan and community input will

drive what Council focuses on for the next 15 years. The public exhibition

period provides a great opportunity for the community to play an active role in

shaping the future of the Cowra Shire.

The key planning documents guiding Council’s daily activities, budget, and

fees and charges are also on public exhibition. Community members are
urged to view and comment on Council’s Draft Delivery Program 2022-2023

to 2025-2026, Operational Plan 2022-2023 and Long-Term Financial Plan

2022-2023 to 2031-2032 by Friday 10th June 2022.

These documents link the community’s long-term goals with Council’s plans,

policies, services and resources. They are important because they show

what we are doing to make the Cowra Shire a better place to live, work and

visit.

If you feel passionately about the future of the Cowra Shire, now’s the

time to have your say.

You can view Council’s draft planning documents at our website,

cowracouncil.com.au, or in the foyer of Cowra Shire Council, 116 Kendal

Street, Cowra or at Cowra Library during office hours. Copies have also been

sent to all of our Shire’s village associations and members of the Cowra

Aboriginal Consultation Group. 

 All submissions must be made in writing to the General Manager, Cowra

Shire Council, Private Bag 342, Cowra 2794 or via email to

council@cowra.nsw.gov.au by 4pm, Friday 10th June 2022.
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